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Napa County Draft 61" Cycle Housing
Element Update

Housing Element Update
Planning Commission Hearing — July 6, 2022



The Draft of the Napa County 6 Cycle Planning Period Housing Element Update can be
accessed through the following methods;

e Direct download link (note: includes appendixes, download speeds will vary)

https://www.countyofnapa.org/DocumentCenter/View/25221

e Physical copies of the document are available for review at the front counter of the
Planning, Building & Environmental Services Department at the address below;

Napa County Planning, Building and Environmental Services Department
1195 Third Street, 2nd Floor, Suite 210
Napa, CA 94559

e Access from the Napa County website
e Enter the following URL into a web browser -
https://www.countyofnapa.org/3250/2022-Housing-Element-Update
e Scroll down the page and click on the link ‘Public Review Draft Napa County Housing
Element Update 6/9/2022’ in the image below

The above-identified measures exceed all legal requirements for participation and public comment, including these impesed by the Ralph M.
Brown Act and AB 361. If you have any questions, contact us via telephone at (707) 253-4417 or send an email to
meetingclerk@countyofnapa.org

HOUSING ELEMENT HEAC MEETINGS HOUSING EVENTS

Public Review Draft Napa County Housing Element Update 6/9/2022

Napa County Notice of Availability of a Draft Update to the Napa County General
Plan Housing_Element 6/9/2022

Napa County Housing Element Update Notice of Preparation 1-24-2022

Providing Comments

The public comment period for the Draft Housing Element Update begins on June 10. 2022. and closes on July 11, 2022,
Please submit written comments on the Draft Housing Element Update in person, by first class mail or email to:

Napa County Planning, Building and Environmental Services Department
1195 Third Street, 2% Floor, Suite 210

Napa, CA 94559

Attention: Trevor Hawkes, Project Planner

Telephone: (707) 253-4388  Fax: (707) 209-4320

Email: trevor.hawkes@countyofnapa.org

All comments must be received by the Planning, Building and Environmental Services Department no later than
4:00 p.m. on July 11, 2022, Comments provided by email should include "Draft Housing Element Update" in the subject

line, and the name and physical address of the commenter in the body of the email.

Public Hearing

The Napa County Planning Commission will conduet a public meeting to discuss the contents of the Draft Housing Element


https://www.countyofnapa.org/DocumentCenter/View/25221
https://www.countyofnapa.org/3250/2022-Housing-Element-Update
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